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PROPOSED DRAFT BUDGET FOR INTERNATIONAL AID TRANSPARENCY INITIATIVE (IATI) 2011/12

This is the draft budget proposal for IATI 2011/12.
We agreed that the detailed work to ensure IATI is technically sound, and for donors to be able to implement and embed publishing information to the required standard, would mean our timetable would roll forward to 2011/12.

DFID are prepared to continue to lead the IATI Secretariat and manage the major contracts with Development Initiatives/aidinfo and UNDP.  With the Technical Advisory Group (TAG), they and DFID have put together a proposed draft budget for 2011/12 to carry on the work to ensure IATI can achieve its objective of making information about aid spending easier to access, use and understand.

The priorities for the IATI budget include technical excellence, opportunities for pilot studies, support for organisations in implementing IATI and concentrated efforts in outreach and communications to ensure the value of IATI is realised and more organisations publish to the IATI standard.

At previous meetings, members have highlighted the need for further investment in communications around IATI, both to promote outreach to new donors, and to better communicate the initiative within their own agencies. The IATI workplan for 2011/12 therefore includes specific provision for communications work, including proposals for:
· The development of a communications pack including both online and offline materials to support donors in explaining IATI internally and externally;

· The production of further communications materials aimed at supporting outreach to new donors, including both DAC and non-DAC donors, foundations and NGOs; 

· Sponsoring at least two high-level events on IATI in the run up to HLF 4, and at Busan itself. 

The detailed draft budget totals £838,899.  We will be able to roll forward about £100,000 in the donor fund into the next financial year if signatories agree to extend the DCA – we will write to those who contributed separately.  DFID has also agreed to fund quarter 1 of the UNDP outreach work at £35,000.  Spain has pledged £170,000 to IATI by signing the DCA agreement.  Those issues considered, we will need to raise a further £533,899.  We would request that you let us know if you are able to make a financial contribution to the IATI fund to ensure we can carry forward the work at this critical stage.  

